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Contact: Sergeant Craig Phillips 
Phone: (626) 403-7276 
Email:  cphillips@southpasadenaca.gov  
 

 
Response to Mental Health Crises 

South Pasadena (Calif.) - On Saturday, April 22, 2023, at 6:30 p.m., the South 

Pasadena Police Department received multiple 9-1-1 calls reporting that a male adult 

subject was acting erratic while running in and out of traffic.  

Police Officers responded and contacted the individual, who was found to be 

having a mental health crisis. The individual was restrained and taken to a local hospital 

for further evaluation. The subject is a 36-year-old resident of South Pasadena and was 

not charged with any crimes. 

Anyone with information about this investigation is asked to contact the South 

Pasadena Police Department at (626) 403-7270. Anyone wishing to remain anonymous 

should call the L.A. Regional Crime Stoppers at 1-800-222-TIPS (800-222-8477) or go 

directly to www.lacrimestoppers.org. 
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